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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:             ALL CACFP AT-RISK PARTICIPANTS 
FROM:       DCCECE/HNU 
DATE:        APRIL 30, 2021 
SUBJECT:  FY2021 CACFP AT-RISK OPERATION END DATE 
 
This is a notice regarding the operation of CACFP At-Risk programs.  To be eligible for 
reimbursement, an afterschool care program must be organized primarily to provide care for 
children during the regular school year per 7 CFR 226.17a(b)(i).   
 
A waiver has not been issued to extend the operation of the CACFP At-Risk programs after the 
end of the regular school year.  CACFP At-Risk cannot be operated simultaneously with the 
Summer Food Service Program.    
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out for any type of assistance you need.  Thank you so much for 
all that you do to feed the children of Arkansas.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Health and Nutrition at 501-682-8869.   


